

Asiatisk Plads 2 DK-1448 Copenhagen K Denmark Phone +45 33 92 00 00 Fax +45 32 54 05 33 E-mail: um@um.dk http://www.um.dk



Invitation to information meeting about the Building Stronger Universities programme phase II

Tuesday 7 January 10-12 a.m.

Eigtveds Pakhus Conference Room II, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Background

The grant for the second phase of the Building Stronger Universities programme has recently been approved by the Minister for Development Cooperation and the Finance Committee of Parliament. Implementation of the programme starts on 1 January 2014 and runs until 1 November 2016, and the grant is DKK 100 million.

Changes have been made to the programme design in the second phase, but the programme still builds on the principle of partnership between universities in Tanzania, Ghana, Nepal and Uganda and Danish universities.

The meeting is called to present the programme and the plans for the match-making process to interested researchers from Danish universities.

Programme

- 10.00-10:30: Presentation of BSU II programme design (Tove Degnbol, TAS/MFA)
- 10:30-11.00: Presentation of plans for match-making process Danish-South universities (Henrik Vistisen and Maria-Pia de Palo, TAS/MFA)

11.00-12.00: Questions, comments, criticism, and constructive suggestions from the audience.

Please, help us to share the invitation with potential participants.

It is not necessary to register for the meeting.

The programme document can be obtained from Technical Advisory Services by sending a mail to Maria-Pia de Palo (marpal@um.dk) cc Tove Degnbol (tovdeg@um.dk)

On behalf of Technical Advisory Services,

Best regards,

Tove Degnbol